
Email from President Horan to All Students Notifying them of Third Party Comments on August 14, 2020. 

From: CHC <chc_info@sbccd.cc.ca.us>  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 3:24 PM 
To: Riggs, Michelle A <mriggs@sbccd.cc.ca.us> 
Subject: Crafton Hills College Accreditation  
 

 
  

August 14, 2020 

  

Dear students, 

As you may know, Crafton Hills College (CHC) is preparing to undergo its regularly scheduled 

comprehensive accreditation review by the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior 

Colleges (ACCJC).  As part of this process, members of the campus community and the public 

have an opportunity to submit third-party comments concerning CHC’s intent to reaffirm its 

accreditation. If you have any feedback you would like to offer ACCJC about CHC’s 

qualifications for accreditation, you may do so by visiting ACCJC’s 

site:  https://accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/.  ACCJC will use such feedback to inform its 

evaluation about the extent to which CHC meets the required institutional qualifications for 

accreditation. 

 

Please note: The feedback you offer via the third-party form is NOT anonymous. You must offer 

identifying information and sign the form for such feedback to be considered by ACCJC. 

Since ACCJC requires this information five weeks prior to its visit to the campus, ACCJC’s 

deadline to submit such feedback is Monday, September 7th. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, you may certainly contact me or our Vice President 

of Instruction, Keith Wurtz (kwurtz@craftonhills.edu), or you may contact ACCJC directly by 

email at accjc@accjc.org and by phone at (415) 506-0234. 

  

Best, 

Kevin Horan 

President, Crafton Hills College 

 
You received this email because you enrolled as a student at Crafton Hills College. To unsubscribe from 
CHC informational emails, click here: https://www.sbccd.org/unsubscribe?group=chc-students-2020fa 
This Footer added by SBCCD Technology & Educational Support Services: This message is from an 
external NON-SBCCD sender. TESS / Helpdesk will NEVER ask for your password. Any such request is not 
from SBCCD. Any email asking you to click on a link and provide account information is an attempt to 
compromise your account! Always use caution when deciding to click a link. If you are not sure, ask for 
help. ---Footer automatically generated by SBCCD mail server.---  
 

mailto:chc_info@sbccd.cc.ca.us
mailto:mriggs@sbccd.cc.ca.us
https://accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/
mailto:kwurtz@craftonhills.edu
mailto:accjc@accjc.org
https://www.sbccd.org/unsubscribe?group=chc-students-2020fa

